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March 11, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Sponsor: 
 
The Language Buzz is Columbia’s first and only world language learning center dedicated to the study of foreign 
languages and world cultures.  We offer full-immersion classes in Spanish, Mandarin and French that serve 
learners age 2 through adult.  Since 2012, we have provided world language-learning opportunities to over 630 
children across South Carolina. 
  
In February 2015, we established The Language Buzz Foundation (501c3).  The purpose of the foundation is to 
provide scholarships to children whose parents cannot afford the cost of participating in our programs.  
Embracing cultural perspectives and speaking multiple languages are vital skills for the next generation to 
compete and succeed on the world stage.  You can support The Language Buzz Foundation by becoming a 
sponsor of our 5th annual Cinco de Mayo Street Festival: 

 
Honeybee Level ($1,500): includes name display at our language center, recognition on our website and social 
media accounts, signage display at the Cinco de Mayo Festival, and eight VIP passes and reserved seating at 
the Cinco de Mayo Festival. 
 
Bumblebee Level ($1,000): includes name display at our language center, recognition on our website and 
social media accounts, signage display at the Cinco de Mayo Festival, and six VIP passes and reserved seating 
at the Cinco de Mayo Festival. 
 
Honeycomb Level ($750): includes recognition on our social media accounts, signage display at the Cinco de 
Mayo Festival, and two VIP passes for the festival. 
 
Bee Hive Level ($100 - $499): includes recognition on our social media accounts, and signage display at the 
Cinco de Mayo Festival. 

 
Please mail your tax-exempt donation to 1921 Henderson Street by April 25th.  Please email your logo to 
victoria@thelanguagebuzz.com.  We appreciate your consideration and look forward to seeing you at the festival.  
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
John H. Dozier
 
 
 
  



1921 Henderson Street · Columbia, South Carolina 29201 · (803) 252-7002 · www.thelanguagebuzz.com 
www.thelanguagebuzzfoundation.com · victoria@thelanguagebuzz.com · john@thelanguagebuzz.com 	

	
	 	

	

 
 
 
 
The Language Buzz Foundation: 
 
I am happy to support the Language Buzz 2020 Cinco de Mayo Festival fundraiser to award students 
with world language scholarships. 
 
Enclosed is my tax-exempt donation to the Language Buzz Foundation and the information you will need 
for me to receive a tax-exempt letter and advertisement for my donation. 
 
 
Company Name:   
 
Contact Person:   
 
Company Street Address:   
 
Company City, State and Zip:   
 
Amount of Donation:   
 
Web Address (used to obtain your logo):   
 
If you’d prefer, you can email your logo – by April 25th – to victoria@thelanguagebuzz.com.	
	


